

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 12th September 2019

Year 2 Trip to The London Museum and The Monument – Friday, 11th October 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.

As part of our thematic curriculum of 'An Eye for London' this half term Year 2 are looking at events beyond living memory with a focus on The Great Fire of London. Therefore, we have planned a trip to The London Museum and The Monument that will allow the children to consolidate the knowledge they have gained already this half term, as well as see how London has changed over time.

The visit will take place on Friday, 11th October 2019. We will be travelling by coach directly to The London Museum where will we take part in a guided tour and discuss its history. After lunch we will then travel up to the Monument before heading back to school.

The children will need to be at school at the earlier time of 8.00am on this date, as we will be leaving at 8:10am. Please ensure your child arrives in school promptly by 8:00am. We will be returning at the later time of 4:30pm. If your child normally has school lunches, we are able to provide a packed lunch for them for the trip if you complete the attached return slip. If your child normally brings a packed lunch to school, they will need to ensure they bring their lunch in a disposable bag that day. We ask that no cans or glass bottles are sent with your child for health and safety reasons.

We require a voluntary contribution towards the cost of trip of £17.00. This includes entrance costs to The London Museum, The Monument and coach travel. You can secure your child's place, provide consent and make payment by credit or debit card via your Arbor parent account or the Arbor app. If making payment by cheque, please make payable to 'Green Ridge Primary Academy' with your child's name written on the back. Please be aware that insufficient contributions may mean that we need to cancel this event. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the school will fund the cost of the trip for your child. If you are experiencing difficulties meeting this payment, then please contact Mrs. Erdos in the school office to discuss. Please make payment and return the attached reply slip to by 3.30pm on Tuesday, 1st October.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions about the trip, please do come and speak to us. We will require parent helpers on the day, please indicate on the reply slip if you are able to assist.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. N. Ladyman & Miss. L. Bowne Year 2 Class Teachers



REPLY SLIP

Year 2 Trip to the London Museum and The Monument Friday, 11th October 2019

Name of child		Class	
Payment			
Please tick as appropriate:			
	I have paid the voluntary contribution via Arbor online.		
	I have paid the voluntary contribution via cheque and enclose with this reply slip.		
	My child is eligible for Pupil Premium and I understand the school will arrange for the contribution to be made.		
Lunch			
Please tick as appropriate:			
	My child would like a packed lunch provided by the school at a cost of £2.55, of the following options:		
	Cheese sandwich		
	Ham sandwich		
	Tuna sandwich		
My child will bring their own packed lunch from home.			
Parent/carer name			
I am available and willing to help on the day Yes \square No \square			
Date			

PLEASE MAKE PAYMENT AND RETURN THIS SLIP (IF APPLICABLE) TO YOUR CHILD'S CLASS TEACHER OR THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 3:30pm on TUESDAY $1^{\rm ST}$ OCTOBER 2019

